The telegram approving the cessation of the Tiger War and transition to combat by the main force of
the 39th Army of the Volunteer Army (February 17, 1952).

Volunteer Army Party Committee:

The telegram from the 39th Army received on February 16th has been reviewed. The decision to
cease Tiger War operations and shift focus to combat by the main force is appropriate. Any similar
situations occurring in other frontline units should be handled in the same manner.

Military Commission



